

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

10 May 2023

Dear Families

Year 11 Leavers Hoody

As we approach the end of year 11, I would like to offer your child the opportunity to purchase a leavers hoody as a memento of their time at Sackville. Leavers hoodies are always very popular and the majority of the year group have expressed an interest in having one.

This year we are working with a local company and I have been working with a small number of year 11 students to finalise the design of these and all pupils have had the opportunity to have their say on the finer points of the design via a Google survey shared recently.

Hoodies are priced at £20.00 each and for an extra £4.00, your child may choose to have an appropriate nickname printed on the back.

An embroidered Sackville rose will be placed on the front, top left of the hoody and names of all current year 11 students will be printed on the back within a '23' design to represent them being the 'Class of 2023'. Whilst this part of the design is still to be confirmed, it will look something like the below:



The hoodies are available in sizes XS to 5XL and your child can choose from six different colours, listed below.













deep sea blue

deep black

heather grey

dusty pink

dusty green

cornflower blue

Please could we ask you to complete the form HERE, indicating the colour and size required, as well as whether your child would like a nickname printed on the back. So that we can receive the hoodies in time,

















please could the form be completed and hoodies paid for by **Friday 26 May 2023.** Payments can be made via the My Child as School App under the products section.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for this item. Please get in touch with Mrs Cheeseman (kcheeseman@sackvilleschool.org.uk) if you do not wish us to do this.

Please be aware that once the order has been placed, changes cannot be made. If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr C Thompson Leader of Year 11